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Dear Maxine 

Thank you for consulting Natural England on the further advice and reasons regarding the 
Earls Barton Neighbourhood Plan. We note that the letter and accompanying Appendix A, 
prepared by the Borough Council of Wellingborough, explains the reasoning for the 
determination that SEA would not be required for this plan. We acknowledge that Natural 
England’s previous comments and responses on this issue have been incorporated into the 
table within Appendix A and we therefore have no further comments to make. 

If there is anything further that you would like to discuss on the matter please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 

Kind Regards 

Roslyn Deeming  

Roslyn Deeming 

Adviser 

Sustainable Development Team 

East Midlands Area  

Ceres House 

2, Searby Road 

Lincoln  

LN2 4DT 

0300 060 1524 

roslyn.deeming@naturalengland.org.uk  

www.gov.uk/natural-england. 

In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, I will, wherever 
possible, avoid travelling to meetings and attend via audio, video or web 
conferencing. 

We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, 
where wildlife is protected and England’s landscapes are safeguarded for 
future generations. 

Natural England is accedited to the Cabinet Office Customer Service 
Excellence Standard 
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This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If 

you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any 

of its contents and you should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and 

associated attachments will have been checked for known viruses whilst within the 

Natural England systems, we can accept no responsibility once it has left our systems. 

Communications on Natural England systems may be monitored and/or recorded to 

secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. 

 


